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Mr. James G. Keppler, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region III
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, ILL 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

In our letter dated October 30, 1979 regarding the remainder of
inspections relative to Bulletin 79-14, we had informed you that we would
take additional time to determine our position and report to you by
November 15, 1979.

As a result of conversations with members of your staff and your
letter which we received on November 9,1979, we agree to resume the in-
spection to include normally inaccessible piping during our first quarter
1980 refueling shutdown.

Very truly yours,
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Larry [D.Rootb'[
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AssistantVicehresI, dent
Nuclear Generation

LDR/RFS/m2
cc: R. Salmon

D. Arnold
S. Tuthill
L. Liu
E. Hammond
K. Meyer
D. Wilson
T. Kevern (NRC) 1550 122
Director, Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
Director, Division of Operating Reactors
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, D.C. 20555
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